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 Matthew Getz OBJ2016/5751/P 12/12/2016  04:04:45 We live in the neighbouring property of 9 New End. We object to the part of the plan that includes a 

balustrade right on the boundary between our properties, for two reasons.

First, such a position would allow for extremely close overlooking of our property by residents on the 

planned roof terrace, both onto our roof terrace, and through skylights into the interior of our property. 

In addition, objects could more easily fall from no.7 into no.9, which could potentially damage the 

skylight glass.

Second, an elevated patio that comes right up against our property creates an increased risk of burglary 

of our property from no. 7. A burglar who finds his way onto the roof terrace at 7 could very easily 

jump onto our terrace.

We do not object in toto to the roof terrace and balustrade, but would want the balustrade moved some 

distance from our boundary. We consider that a gap of at least 60cm would probably be adequate.

9 New End

London
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